Circulation Policy: Card Replacement

Patrons are allowed one replacement card for free each year. Additional replacement cards will
be $1.00 each. Lost or stolen cards must be reported as soon as the loss is noticed. Any fines
incurred on that card prior to the report will be the responsibility of the patron to whom the card
belongs.
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